
Springhouse   Middle   School   Announcements  
Friday  
Day   3  

CELL   PHONE   POLICY  
Cell   Phone   Policy   Reminder:   All   cell   phones   are   to   be  
turned   off   and   placed   in   your   locker  
 
TRANSPORTATION  
After   School   Shuttle   Buses  

The   After   School   Shuttle   Buses   are   located   on   the   side   of   the   building   by   the  
cafeteria.   Please   use   the   side   lobby   doors   which   are   right   next   to   the   cafeteri a.   

After   School   Shuttle   Buses If   you   are   participating   in   a   sport   or   activity   that   is   a t   OMS  
after   school   you   need   to   take   the    After   School   Shuttle   Bus   #104 .   You   should   be  
dismissed   at   2:32   from   your   7th   period   class.  

PHS    shuttle   bus   is    #122   

BUS   PASSES  
Attention   All   Students:    We   are    NO    longer   issuing   bus   passes   on   Friday.     
Monday   through   Thursday   –   no   more   than    two   students    will   be   allowed   per   bus.We  
need   parent   notes   from   both   students   that   include   the   bus   number,   bus   stop   and   a  
parent   signature.   The   notes   need   to   be   handed   in   to   the   front   office   in   the   morning   &  
picked   up   at   lunchtime    .Students   should   not   be   leaving   class   to   obtain   a   bus   pass..  
 
TUESDAY   11/26/19   &   WEDNESDAY   11/27/19   ARE    EARLY   DISMISSAL   DAYS .  
THERE   WILL   BE    NO   AFTER   SCHOOL   OR   LATE   ACTIVITY   SHUTTLE   BUSES.  
 
 
SCHOOL   DANCE   &   DODGEBALL   TOURNAMENT  
Join   us   for   Student   Council's   Dance   and   Dodgeball   tournament   this   Friday,    November  
22nd    from   7-9pm.   Tickets   will   be   on   sale   during   lunch   and   can   also   be   purchased   at   the  
door.    Dance   tickets   are   $5    and   the    Dodgeball   tournament   is   $10 .   Dodgeball  
participants   should   enter   the   tournament   in   teams   of   5.   Please   see   Mr.   Christman   to  
register.  
 



 
MUSIC   DEPARTMENT  
Tuesday   November   26th   SMS   Chorus   Concert   will   be   at   PHS   at   7pm.  
 
PERFORMING   ARTS   DEPARTMENT  
The   SMS   Theater   Department   is   pleased   to   announce   the   spring   musical   for   this   year   -  
Rodgers   and   Hammerstein's   "Cinderella".   Auditions   will   be   held   after   school   on  
December   9   &   10 .   Please   visit   the   SMS   Theatrics   Unlimited   website   for   all   audition  
materials,   as   well   as   for   information   about   applying   to   join   stage   crew.   Questions   about  
the   spring   musical   can   be   directed   to   Mrs.   Silver   in   D227   or   Ms.   Reitnauer   in   A223.  
 
 
  


